
April 2, 2020PASCUA YAQUI COMMUNITY UPDATE – COVID-19

COMMUNITY UPDATE

INFORMATION REGARDING ATTENDANCE AT 
CUARESMA CEREMONIES DURING THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC

This information is being sent at the request of the five Ceremonial Leaders of:
Cristo Rey - New Pascua

San Ignacio de Loy - Old Pascua
Santa Lucia Templo - Guadalupe

Capilla Senor de Los Milagros - Barrio Libre 16th
Capilla San Martin de Porres - Barrio Libre 39th

We pray for your continued good health and safety.

These restricts have been put in place for the health and well-being of not only our tribal community but others
who have, in the past, joined us in our ceremonies.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Ceremonial Leaders have made the difficult decision to only allow cultural
participants into the Cultural Grounds for the remainder of the Lenten season.  This decision is effective
immediately.


